
March 2012 

Nobles, 

Here we are in March and already I feel that one 
year as president is not going to be long enough 
to accomplish what I would like to. As I 
mentioned at our last meeting I am looking for 
help in bringing back the fun into the Lakehead 
Shrine club. Any ideas or suggestion will be well 
received. 

I would also like to bring back some of the 
functions such as dances or a casino night or 
anything that was a tradition in the past. Again 
we need to bring the fun back into the Shrine! 

I have an idea that I would like to discuss at our 
next meeting which is getting a group together 
and go visit Duluth for their circus. Their circus is 
April 20-22, 2012, so if you are interested we can 
discuss it. I would like to thank all the nobles for 
attending our last meeting and hope to see you 
at our next meeting, lots to talk about!! 

In closing I would like to thank Noble Jim 
Kingston for overseeing the election of our 2 new 
Directors and welcome them on board, Noble 
Bryon Nelson and Noble Aubrey Shedden, as I 
am sure they will be an asset to our club. 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Tony Biscardi 


